 CITY OF LEEDS
Public Informational Meeting
November 24, 2014
7:00 PM

A 2nd public informational meeting was held at Leeds Community Center on November 24, 2014, at 7:00 pm.  Present were Council Members:  Kyle Nelsen, Linda Himle, Terry Westphal, Rob Nelsen and Mayor Lloyd Himle.   Also present were Brad Mushea and Jarod Klabunde with Moore Engineering, city employees Justin Nelsen, Kari Follman and Nicky Ritterman and approximately 25 city residents.

Moore Engineering gave a presentation covering the results of the sanitary sewer televising project that was recently completed.  Recommendations for needed repairs and replacement were discussed along with anticipated project costs.  Funding options for the project were also discussed.

[bookmark: _GoBack]ND legislative representatives from our district were invited to provide information on any funding options involving state revenue.  No members of our delegation were able to attend.



		 
 
1 of 1 | Page
Leeds City Council
Public Informational Meeting
Nov 24th, 2014

image1.emf
X

Lloyd Himle 

Mayor


image2.emf
X

Nicky Ritterman

Auditor


